
Marysville Borough 

Sewer & Sanitation Meeting Minutes 

September 3, 2019 
 
 

Chair: Steve Copp   Members: Larry Little, Lance Barthel 
 
Operators: Lonnie & Peter      
 

In attendance:  Lance Barthel, Pete Boele, Kim Charles, Steve Copp, Dave Magee, Bill Rudy 
and Lonnie Sarver 
 
 

Long Term Planning: 
Cleaning out the SBR’s after Sewer Separation Project 
Replace Mixer’s  
Replace Decanter’s  
  
 

Old Business 

 

Upgrades at Pump Station #2 
The committee reviewed the quote in the amount of $25,460.00.  Kim mentioned since its 
over $20,500.00 it will need to go out for bid.  Pete said he thinks it’s with Costars, but he 
will double check to make sure.  Bill will look at the quote and will put together a detail 
drawing/report for what is needed for a new generator.   
    
Sewer Main along River 
The committee reviewed the preliminary cost.  Lonnie said there is tree roots in the first 
and second sections.  They tried to get them out with the jeter and the roots could not be 
removed.  Bill said they will camera again this fall when the river is higher to see what it 
looks like.  Lonnie said we could possible do a slip line to repair for a lesser cost.  The 
committee agreed to wait until they camera the line to make a decision.   
 
Lower Hydraulic Loading (engineer study) 
Bill said the study was sent to DEP and is waiting to hear back from them. 

 
Advanced GeoServices 
Lonnie called and said the cost will be around $700.00.  Lonnie said they performed a test  
and fix the tank by re-sealing it and see if that fixes the problem. 
 
New Business 

 

Refuse Collection Ordinance – Needs to be reviewed  
The committee agreed the ordinance was OK. 


